
From: Ferron, Mark J. 
Sent: 8/24/2011 4:53:33 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: TerKeurst, Charlotte (charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov); Banks, Juliane 

(iuliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov); I Redacted I 
Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: Re: October 12 Tour of PG&E Facilities and Officer Meetings 

Brian, 
My preference would be to have lunch (some where we can show off SF cuisine vs that of 
Detroit....). I'm happy to make it near your HQ. 

I am copying my assistant, Juliane Banks, to expedite finding a mutually agreeable date but 
Sep 20, 21, 26, 27 all look feasible for me. 

Thanks for organizing this. 

Mark 

Mark J. Ferron 
Commissioner 

California Public Utilities Commission 
mark.ferron@cpuc,ca.qov 

On [24 Aug 11], at 24 Aug 15:36, Cherry, Brian K wrote: 

Mark - Anthony Earley, our new CEO, needs to attend a Board Meeting in 
Detroit (Ford Motor Company) on October 12. He was scheduled to meet you 
(and Chris Johns) for lunch on the day of your tour at PG&E.. He has asked me 
to reach out and see if he can meet with you sometime after he arrives at PG&E 
on September 13. He is happy to have lunch or meet in your office to talk - your 
choice. If you have a few dates in mind, send them to me and I will get him 
scheduled. Thanks 

Brian 

SB GT&S 0227591 
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